Pt cruiser manual

The initial thing that you will wish to search for in the manual is the day. This is extremely
essential because it will be simpler for you to locate info that is updated if you have an idea of
what the manual consists of. It ought to be easy to locate a present edition and it should also be
effortlessly accessible online. The first version should include all of the information that you
need to know about your vehicle and there should be no concerns which will be inquiring you
following the purchase. If something occurs to your car that requirements repair, you will know
exactly what to complete. You can steer clear of buying a new one that you do not have info on
so that you can save money in your car repairs. Following studying through it, you should make
sure that you understand every thing that it says because there are some things that are crucial
to know but are not as essential as the others. There are many components of your car that are
very important so getting a good Chrysler PT Cruiser owners manual will allow you to
understand everything that you need to know prior to buying your next car. There should be a
section inside your owners manual for maintenance procedures. These methods should be
outlined out so that you will know precisely what is necessary to carry out and so they must
also clarify how to complete them. This segment may also assist you keep your car clean
because the maintenance directions will show you how to proceed and exactly where to shop
the items that you need to carry out the task. If you purchase a used car, this info is extremely
essential so you will know exactly what needs to be carried out in order to maintain your car
thoroughly clean as well as in leading situation. An additional essential information that you will
require to know is the warranty information. If you are not aware of any particulars or if there is
a problem together with your car after the repair is performed, then you may have to pay for for
the repairs out of pocket. Quick Links. Table of Contents. PT Cruiser. Chrysler srt8automobile
owner's manual pages. Be assured that it represents precision nicians and genuine MOPAR
parts, and cares about workmanship, distinctive styling, and high quality - all your satisfaction.
If you do not read this entire manual, you may miss important information. Any modifications or
alterations to this vehicle could seriously affect its roadworthiness and safety and may lead to
an accident resulting in serious injury or death. These lever knob pushbutton has returned to
the outward numbers can be used to order duplicate keys from your position. If a malfunction
occurs, the system will trap the key in the ignition cylinder to warn you that this safety feature is
inoperable. Your vehicle may be equipped with a passive steering wheel lock. This lock
prevents steering the vehicle with- An unlocked vehicle is an invitation to thieves. If you turned
the wheel to the left to engage The Sentry Key Immobilizer System does not need to be the lock,
turn the wheel slightly to the left to disengage it. Always remove Sentry Keys from the vehicle
and lock all doors when leaving the vehicle unattended. Insert a blank Sentry Key into the
ignition switch. If you have two valid Sentry Keys , you can program Turn the ignition switch to
the ON position within new Sentry Keys to the system by performing the 60 seconds. The
remaining keys must then be repro- If something triggers the Vehicle Security Alarm, it signal
grammed. All vehicle keys must be taken to the autho- for about 18 minutes. For the first three
minutes the horn rized dealer at the time of service to be reprogrammed. During this period, if a
Security System Manual Override door is opened, the ignition switch is turned ON, or the The
Vehicle Security Alarm will not arm if you lock the power door locks are unlocked by either the
power door doors using the manual door lock plunger. While the LOCK button is pressed after
four seconds , 3. Release both buttons. Enter your vehicle and close all doors. Fasten your
seatbelt. Fastening the seatbelt will cancel simultaneously. Operation is subject to the 1. If the
RKE transmitter is equipped with a screw, 2. Remove and replace the battery. Avoid touching
the remove the screw. With the RKE transmitter buttons new battery with your fingers. Skin oils
may cause facing down, use a flat blade to pry the two halves of the battery deterioration. Press
The doors will lock automatically on vehicles with power either switch to lock or unlock the
doors. The driver door is opened. Verify reprogramming by driving the vehicle. Child Protection
Door Lock System â€” There are also rear passenger window switches located at the rear of the
center console. Never leave children in a vehicle with the key in the ignition switch. Occupants,
particularly unattended children, can become entrapped by the windows while operating the
power window switches. These include: ous exhaust gases into your vehicle. It tells you how to
use your restraint system seat belt webbing into position by extending the belt properly, to keep
you and your passengers as safe as all the way out and then adjusting the belt to the Continued
1. Enter the vehicle and close the door. You might suffer internal injuries, or you could even
slide out 2. A shoulder belt placed behind you will not protect you from injury during a collision.
You are more likely to hit your head in a collision if you do not wear your shoulder belt. The lap
and shoulder belt are meant to be used together. Your body could strike the inside surfaces of
the vehicle in a collision, increasing head and neck injury. A belt worn under the arm can cause
internal injuries. The lap portion could leave you with no protection. Pretensioners work for all
size occupants, 1. Buckle the combination lap and shoulder belt. This allows the airbag to have

different rates of inflation based on the severity and type of collision. Each airbag Airbags work
with the knee bolsters to provide improved deploys independently, that is a left side impact may
protection for the driver and front passenger. The airbags work required for this vehicle. A
single chime will sound if the light The Driver and Passenger Airbag Inflator Units are comes on
again after initial startup. Indicator Light is not illuminated when an adult is riding in the front
passenger seat. They are not caused by contact with chemicals. Deployed airbags and seat belt
pretensioners cannot protect you in another collision. While vanced airbag system. The force
Child Restraints required to hold even an infant on your lap could Everyone in your vehicle
needs to be buckled up all the become so great that you could not hold the child, no Allow the
belt to return into the retractor, pushing on the restraint loosens the belt, disconnect pulling on
the excess webbing to tighten the lap portion the latch plate from the buckle, turn the latch plate
around the child restraint. Tether anchorage kits are also available for behind the child restraint,
route the seat belt through the most older vehicles. If the light stays on, flickers, or comes for
lubrication or oil change. Replace as required. Al- Pedals that cannot move freely can cause
loss of ways properly reinstall and secure floor mats that vehicle control and increase the risk
of serious per- have been removed for cleaning. Tires Fluid Leaks Examine tires for excessive
tread wear and uneven wear Check area under vehicle after overnight parking for fuel, patterns.
Adjust the mirror to center on the view through the rear window. Headlight glare can be reduced
by moving the small control under the mirror to the night position toward the rear of the vehicle.
After selecting the Adjust the convex outside mirror so you can just see the mirror, move the
knob in the same direction you want the side of your vehicle in the part of the mirror closest to
the mirror to move. To use the mirror, the vehicle alarm is enabled. They need to be used
properly for safe operation of the vehicle. The sudden movement of the seat could cause you to
lose control. The seat belt might not be properly adjusted and you could be injured. Adjust the
seat only while the vehicle is parked. In a collision you could slide under the seat belt and be
seriously or even fatally injured. Use the re- cliner only when the vehicle is parked. DO NOT
place any article under a power seat or impede its ability to move as it may cause damage to the
seat controls. To raise a head restraint, pull located on the outboard side of the seat. To lower a
head restraint, push in the button that is part of the head restraint rod guide, and push down on
the head restraint. If The heaters provide the same heat level for both cushion Low-level heating
is selected, the system automatically and seatback. The driver and front passenger seats are
turns the heater and the indicator light off after 30 min- heated. This may cause the seat heater
to overheat. Sitting in a seat that has been overheated could cause serious burns due to the
increased surface temperature of the seat. To provide additional storage in the cargo area, each
rear seat can be tumbled forward. Push and hold the button on the seatback and fold 2. Pull the
release handle located on the outboard side of down the rear seatback. Lift up the seat and
tumble the seat forward. Attach the tether, located at the base of the seat When returning the
seatback to its upright position, cushion, onto the hook bar on the center trim panel to make
sure that the seat latches are engaged. You should hold the seat in place. Pull the release lever
located on the outboard side of The rear seats can be removed to provide more cargo the seat.
Lift up the release levers to disengage the seat from the NOTE: Small rollers on the bottom of
the folded seat floor attachments. Do not allow children to have access to the liftgate area with
the rear shelf panel in position 1 Top or position 2 Middle , either by climbing into the liftgate
from outside, or through the inside of the If the handle is pulled downward, entirely through the
elastic loop, the handle will not return to its original position and the seatback may not operate
properly. To prevent possible damage, do not slam the hood to close it. Turn to The
multifunction lever controls the operation of the the second detent for headlight operation. Pull
the lever toward you to switch the headlights back to low beams. Flash-to-Pass You can signal
another vehicle with your headlights by lightly pulling the multifunction lever toward the steering wheel. The front wipers are low-speed wiper operation. The wipers will resume operation the
windshield wiper blades from returning to the when you turn the ignition switch back to the ON
park position. With one hand firmly on the steering wheel, move the steering column up or
down, as desired. Pull up on the Do not adjust the steering column while driving. A soft tap on
the brake pedal, pulling the Electronic Speed Control lever toward CANCEL, or normal brake
Leaving the Electronic Speed Control system on or clutch pressure while slowing the vehicle
will deacti- when not in use is dangerous. Each time the lever is tapped, NOTE: The Electronic
Speed Control system maintains speed increases so that tapping the lever three times will
speed up and down hills. Electronic Speed Control can be dangerous where the system cannot
maintain a constant speed. Your ve- hicle could go too fast for the conditions, and you could
lose control. An accident could be the result. Do not use Electronic Speed Control in heavy
traffic or on roads that are winding, icy, snow-covered or slippery. It is button. The name and
color of the button may vary by NOT the button normally used to open and close the

manufacturer. Activation will now occur for the nals to time-out or quit after several seconds of
trans- trained device i. The indica- Troubleshooting Tips tor light will flash slowly and then
rapidly when fully If you are having trouble programming HomeLink , here are some of the most
common solutions: trained. This device must accept any interference that may be received
including interference that may cause undesired operation. It will also open switch to open the
vent. The sunroof can be stopped at as the sunroof opens. The sunshade cannot be closed if
any position between closed and full vent. Never allow your fingers, other body parts, or any
object to project through the sunroof opening. To preserve the heating element of the cigar
lighter unit, do not hold the lighter in the heating position. As a child safety precaution, this
power outlet is powered by the ignition switch, only when the switch is in the ON or ACC
position. Upper Storage Button Sliding Armrest The console has two front cupholders, a
removable coin holder, 12 Volt power outlet and a front storage tray. There are three additional
cupholders; Insert the front outboard corners of the shelf panel into the top guides and slide
forward. Press down on the back Do not load objects on the shelf in position 1 top. In of the
shelf panel to lock it into place. Do not load objects over lbs 45 kg in position 2 middle. Failure
to follow this warning could cause the shelf to collapse resulting in personal injury. Position 3
Floor Insert the front outboard corners of the shelf panel into the bottom guides and slide
forward. Insert the front outboard corners of the shelf panel into the vertical guides behind the
rear seatbacks near the When in the vertical position, the rear shelf panel floor and slide
downward. Push the shelf panel forward should not be used as a barrier for large objects in the
to lock it by aligning the vertical guide with the rubber cargo area with the seatbacks folded
down. Twist the knob on the underside of the panel and lower the shelf leg. Press this button to
turn on the rear window defroster and the heated outside mirrors automatic car wash. Do not
use abrasive window cleaners on the interior surface of the window. Use a soft cloth and a mild
washing solution, wiping parallel to the heating elements. Fuel Gauge Driving with a hot engine
cooling system could When the ignition switch is in the ON position, the damage your vehicle.
The Shift Lever Indicator is self-contained within the instrument cluster. It displays the gear
position of the A hot engine cooling system is dangerous. You or automatic transmission.
Cruise Indicator â€” If Equipped Certain conditions such as a loose or missing gas cap, This
indicator shows that the Electronic Speed poor fuel quality, etc. This light shows the status of
the electrical charg- ing system. The light should come on when the A malfunctioning catalytic
converter, as referenced ignition switch is first turned ON and remain on briefly above, can
reach higher temperatures than in normal as a bulb check. If the light turns on while driving,
stop the This light monitors the Anti-Lock Brake System vehicle and shut off the engine as soon
as possible. A ABS. The light will turn on when the ignition chime will sound for four minutes
when this light turns switch is turned to the ON position and may stay on for as long as four
seconds. High Beam Indicator Push the multifunction lever forward Equipped to switch the
headlights to high beam, and pull toward On vehicles equipped with Electronic Vehicle Informayourself normal position to return to low beam. To ensure compass accu- racy, the compass
variance should be properly set accord- ing to the variance map for the zone where the vehicle
will be driven. Release the RESET button, then press and hold again These messages can be
manually turned off by pressing approximately 10 seconds , until the direction is dis- the right
reset button on the instrument cluster. Opening a vehicle door will cancel this feature. Press
and hold the TIME button until the hours blink. Turn the TUNE control to the right or left to
counterclockwise to decrease the frequency. Your Vehicle Identification Number. Press When
the desired program type is obtained, press the the SCAN button a second time to stop the
search. SCAN button within five seconds. Do not place items precautions: directly on or above
the antenna. This feature gives improved NOTE: The air conditioning compressor operates in
comfort during sunny but cool conditions. A lamp will illuminate when you are in Recircula- tion
mode. These nonadjustable outlets direct air toward the side windows when the system is in
either the Floor, Mix, or Defrost mode. The air is directed at the area of the windows through
which you view the outside mirrors. Push Do not attempt to push or tow your vehicle to get it
the accelerator pedal all the way to the floor and hold it started. To prevent damage to the
starter, do not crank the engine for more than 15 seconds at a time. If this occurs and when in
DRIVE, transmission operation may be obtain service from an authorized dealer as soon as
briefly limited to only second gear operation. If a condition is detected that could cause earliest
possible convenience. Engine may be the vehicle under heavy loading conditions in hilly
started in this range. Moving the lever to the when descending steep grades. Rapid acceleration
on slippery surfaces is dangerous. Slow down if the road has standing water or puddles. Do not
drive on or across a road or path where water 4. Al- before driving through it. Do not exceed 5
mph steering capability if power assist is lost. This noise should be considered normal, and it
checked if a leak is suspected, abnormal noises are does not in any way damage the steering

system. With a clean cloth, wipe any spilled fluid from all surfaces. If vehicle speed is detected,
a chime will sound the parking brake. Tire Markings design standards. If the TIN is not found on
however, the date code may only be on one side. Cold Tire Pressure Cold tire inflation pressure
is defined as the tire pressure after the vehicle has not been driven for at least 3 hours, or
driven less than 1 mile 1. Tire and Loading Information Placard This placard tells you important
information about the: 1 number of people that can be carried in the vehicle 2 total weight your
vehicle can carry 3 tire size designed for your vehicle You the weight referenced here.
Overloading of your tires is dangerous. Use tires of the cause accidents. Keep this in mind
when checking tire pressure inside a garage, especially in After inspecting or adjusting the tire
pressure, al- the Winter. Where speed limits or condi- tions are such that the vehicle can be
driven at high Combining radial ply tires with other types of tires speeds, maintaining correct
tire inflation pressure is very on your vehicle will cause your vehicle to handle Temporary-use
spare tires are for emergency use Because of the reduced ground clearance, do not take only.
Fast spinning tires can be dangerous. Forces gener- ated by excessive wheel speeds may
cause tire dam- age or failure. A tire could explode and injure some- one. They should be
inspected regularly for wear and correct cold tire inflation pressure. Some combinations failure
and loss of vehicle control. More frequent rotation is permissible if The TPMS will warn you of a
low tire pressure based on desired. The reasons for any rapid or unusual wear the vehicle
recommended cold placard pressure. TPMS pressures and condition. If you install the compact
spare tire in place of a road system fault can occur due to any of the following: tire that has a
pressure below the low-pressure warning limit, upon the next ignition key cycle, a chime will 1.
Properly blended reformulated gasolines will pro- Ethanol blends are not the responsibility of
the manufac- vide excellent performance and durability of engine and turer. Have the exhaust
system inspected Carbon monoxide CO in exhaust gases is deadly. Have any abnor- Follow the
precautions below to prevent carbon mal conditions repaired promptly. If the gas cap is lost or
damaged, the fuel system. Continued tank is full. This is Loose Fuel Filler Cap Message in
violation of most state and federal fire regula- If the vehicle diagnostic system determines that
the fuel tions and doing so will cause the malfunction filler cap is loose, improperly installed, or
damaged, a The trailer sway control is a telescoping link that can be installed between the hitch
receiver and the trailer tongue It is important that you do not exceed the maximum that typically
provides adjustable friction associated with front or rear GAWR. A weight-distributing hitch
system works by applying leverage through spring load bars. Trailer Towing Weights Max. GTW
Max. Tongue Wt. See Note 2. NOTE: Remember that everything put into or on the trailer adds to
the load on your vehicle. Also, additional factory-installed options, or dealer-installed options,
must be considered as part of the total load on your vehicle. The engine, axle or other parts
could be damaged. Replacing tires with a higher 2, lbs kg. Refer to the following four-pin
connector and seven-pin connector illustrations. Seven-Pin Connector 1 â€” Battery 5 â€”
Ground 2 â€” This allows the heater core to act as a Driving with a hot cooling system could
damage supplement to the radiator and aids in removing heat your vehicle. The vehicle could
slip off the jack and fall on you. You could be crushed. To re- nut. Block both the front and rear
of the wheel diagonally opposite the jacking 1. Park the vehicle on a firm, level surface. Avoid
ice or position. For example, if changing the slippery areas. Remove the scissors jack and lug
wrench from the 2. There are two jacking locations on each side of the stowage bag. Minimum
tire lift provides maximum stability. Raising the vehicle higher than necessary can make the
vehicle less stable. It could slip off the jack and hurt someone near it. Stow the lug wrench, and
jack in their designated location. Secure all parts using the means provided. Jump-starting can
be dangerous if done improperly The battery in your vehicle is located in the engine so please
follow the procedures in this section carefully. Failure to follow these procedures could result in
Do not connect the cable to the negative post - of the damage to the charging system of the
booster vehicle discharged battery. The resulting electrical spark or the discharged vehicle.
Forces gener- Four-Speed Automatic Transaxle ated by excessive wheel speeds may cause tire
dam- Your vehicle may be towed under the following condi- age or failure. A dolly should be
used under the front wheels if the rear wheels are raised. If the vehicle being towed requires
steering, the Proper towing equipment is necessary to prevent dam- ignition switch must be in
the ACC position, not in Page Engine Compartment - 2. This system monitors until a clicking
sound is heard. A recheck with the above test routine nel, special tools, and equipment to
perform all service may then indicate that the system is now ready. Page Maintenance
Procedures Immediately have potential malfunctions Checking Oil Level examined by an
authorized Chrysler Group LLC To assure proper engine lubrication, the engine oil must
dealership or qualified repair center. Check the oil level at regular intervals, such as every fuel
stop. Do not Road conditions and your kind of driving affects the check oil level before starting
the engine after it has sat interval at which your oil should be changed. This engine oil improves

low temperature dition of any additives other than leak detection dyes to starting and vehicle
fuel economy. This engine has a full-flow type disposable oil filter. Use a filter of this type for
replacement. The quality of The air cleaner can provide a measure of protection replacement
filters varies considerably. Only high-quality in the case of engine backfire. Continued Your
vehicle is equipped with a maintenance-free battery. Keep You will never have to add water, nor
is periodic main- flame or sparks away from the battery. Do not use tenance required. This
service should battery that the positive cable is attached to the include cleaning of the
condenser fins and a performance positive post and the negative cable is attached to Operation
of the wipers on dry glass for long periods When performing other underhood services, the
hood may cause deterioration of the wiper blades. Always use latch, release mechanism and
safety catch should be washer fluid when using the wipers to remove salt or dirt cleaned and
lubricated. They could ignite and burn you. Care must be exercised when filling or working
around Exhaust gases can injure or kill. However, it is im- systems can result in civil penalties
being assessed portant to keep the engine properly tuned to assure against you. Inspect the
entire system for leaks. Check bottle should be between the ranges indicated on the with your
local authorities to determine the disposal bottle. Brake seal components could has been in a
tightly closed container. Hot fluid cannot be held Use the following procedure to check the
automatic comfortably between the fingertips. In addition, avoid using transmission sealers as
hot or cold weather and other extreme conditions will they may adversely affect seals. Always
wash your ve- such as steel wool or scouring powder, which will hicle in the shade using
MOPAR Car Wash or equiva- scratch metal and painted surfaces. Plastic is not as scratch
resistant as glass and therefore Stubborn soils can be removed easily with a soft cloth different
lens cleaning procedures must be followed. When cleaning the rear view mirror, 2. Dry with a
soft tissue. Do Seat Belt Maintenance not spray cleaner directly on the mirror. Do not bleach,
dye or clean the belts with chemical Instrument Panel Cover solvents or abrasive cleaners. This
center Feed â€” If contains cartridge fuses and mini fuses. Do not touch the new headlamp bulb
with your Low Beam Headlamp. Disconnect the electrical connector. Rotate the socket to the
left one-quarter turn, and replace the bulb. Remove the fasteners attaching the lower splash
shield to gain access to the fog lamp. Twist and remove the bulb from the fog lamp housing.
Disconnect the electrical connector and replace bulb. Fully compress the clip to get the lamp to
come out completely. To remove the backup lamp, you must take a fiber stick and slide it along
the inboard side of the lamp and 3. Metric Fuel Approximate 15 Gallons Refer to your engine oil
filler cap for correct SAE grade. Rotate tires. Inspect the brake linings. Inspect the engine air
cleaner filter, replace as necessary. Adjust parking brake on vehicles equipped with four-wheel
disc brakes. Change the brake fluid. Change the brake fluid if your vehicle is used for trailer
towing. Inspect the engine air cleaner filter, and replace as necessary. Replace the spark plugs.
Adjust the generator belt tension. Replace the air cleaner filter. Page Warranty Information See
the Warranty Information Booklet, located on the has also made a major investment in facilities,
tools, and DVD, for the terms and provisions of Chrysler Group training to assure that you are
absolutely delighted with LLC warranties applicable to this vehicle and market. Canadian
customers who wish to report a safety maintaining, servicing, and repairing Chrysler Group
defect to the Canadian government should write to: LLC vehicles. A complete working
knowledge of the Included are starting, operating, emergency and charts. A tire marked C may
have poor traction perfor- All passenger car tires must conform to Federal safety mance.
Grades B and A repre- sent higher levels of performance on the laboratory test wheel, than the
minimum required by law. This manual is also suitable for: Pt cruiser Print page 1 Print
document pages. Cancel Delete. Sign In OR. Don't have an account? Sign up! Restore
password. Upload from disk. Upload from URL. Table of Contents. Chrysler srt8automobile
owner's manual pages. Page 2 With respect to any Vehicles Sold in Canada, the name This
manual illustrates and describes the operation of Chrysler LLC shall be deemed to be deleted
and the features and equipment that are either standard or op- name Chrysler Canada Inc. If you
do not read this entire manual, you may miss important information. Any modifications or
alterations to this vehicle could seriously affect its roadworthiness and safety and may lead to
an accident resulting in serious injury or death. These Place the shift lever in PARK and make
sure that the shift numbers can be used to order duplicate keys from your lever knob
pushbutton has returned to the outward authorized dealer. If a malfunction occurs, the system
will trap the key in the ignition cylinder to warn you that this safety feature is inoperable. An
unlocked vehicle is an invitation to thieves. Sentry Key Immobilizer System If the key is difficult
to turn, move the wheel slightly to The Sentry Key Immobilizer System prevents unautho- the
right or left to disengage the lock. If you have two valid Sentry Keys , you can program new
Sentry Keys to the system by performing the Always remove Sentry Keys from the vehicle and
following procedure: lock all doors when leaving the vehicle unattended. Insert a blank Sentry

Key into the ignition switch. The remaining keys must then be repro- Turn the ignition switch to
the ON position within grammed. All vehicle keys must be taken to the autho- 60 seconds.
Remove the key from the ignition switch and get out The Vehicle Security Alarm system
monitors the doors, of the vehicle. Starting the vehicle with a valid Sentry Key will disarm the
system. A valid key is one that is programmed to that particular vehicle. The time for this feature
is programmable on vehicles equipped with EVIC. Opening a door with the Security Alarm
activated will cause the alarm to sound. Turn the ignition to the ON position. Do not start the
Within four seconds of hearing the chime, press and engine. A weak battery in the RKE
transmitter. The expected facing down, use a flat blade to pry the two halves of the life of a
battery is five years. RKE transmitter apart. Make sure not to damage the elastomer seal during
removal. Remove and replace the battery. Avoid touching the new battery with your fingers.
Skin oils may cause battery deterioration. If you touch a battery, clean it with rubbing alcohol.
To reassemble the RKE transmitter case, snap the two halves together. A door lock switch is on
each front door panel. Press either switch to lock or unlock the doors. For personal security and
safety in the event of an accident, lock the vehicle doors while you drive, when you park, and
when leaving the vehicle. The shift lever was in gear and the vehicle speed 2. Avoid trapping
anyone in a vehicle in a collision. Remember that the rear doors can only be opened from the
outside when the Child Door Protection Lock is engaged. Driving with the liftgate open can
allow poison- ous exhaust gases into your vehicle. These include: system explanation in this
section. It is extremely dangerous to ride in a cargo area, Research has shown that seat belts
save lives, and they inside or outside of a vehicle. Continued 1. Enter the vehicle and close the
door. Sit back and Wearing your belt in the wrong place could make adjust the seat. You might
suffer internal injuries, or you could even slide out 2. A belt that is worn under your arm is very
danger- ous. Your body could strike the inside surfaces of the vehicle in a collision, increasing
head and neck injury. A belt worn under the arm can cause internal injuries. Position the lap belt
across your thighs, below your abdomen. To remove slack in the lap belt portion, pull up on the
shoulder belt. To loosen the lap belt if it is too tight, tilt the latch plate and pull on the lap belt. A
lap belt worn too high can increase the risk of A belt that is buckled into the wrong buckle will
internal injury in a collision. When you release the The pretensioners are triggered by the
Occupant Re- anchorage, try to move it up or down to make sure that straint Controller ORC see
the following Airbag sec- it is locked in position. If the vehicle is equipped with side airbags,
they are located above the side windows. Do not put anything on or around the airbag covers or
attempt to manually open them. You may damage the airbags and you could be injured in a
collision because the airbags are not there to protect you. NOTE: The passenger front airbag
may not deploy even Along with seat belts and pretensioners, front airbags when the driver
front airbag has, if the Occupant Classi- work with the instrument panel knee impact blockers to
fication System refer to Occupant Classification Module provide improved protection for the
driver and front If your vehicle has supplemental side, do not lean vehicle seat belt see section
on Child Restraints should against the door, airbags will inflate forcefully into the be secured in
the rear seat in child restraints or belt- space between you and the door. Continued Steering
Wheel and Column Being too close to the steering wheel or instrument panel during front airbag
deployment could cause Instrument Panel serious injury. Airbags need room to inflate. Sit
Driver and Front Passenger Knee Impact Blockers back comfortably extending your arms to
reach the steering wheel or instrument panel. Indicator Light is not illuminated when an adult is
riding in the front passenger seat. A large quantity of nontoxic gas is generated to Warning
Light a red light located in the center of the inflate the front airbags. It also deter- In
moderate-to-severe side collisions the inflating Side mines the rate of airbag inflation during a
collision. If you do have a collision which deploys the airbags, any If you are involved in another
immediately. The airbag may inflate Modifications to any part of the airbag system accidentally
or may not function properly if modi- could cause it to fail when you need it. Continued You will
want to have the airbags ready to Do not place or hang any items such as add-on inflate for
your protection in a collision. While video players on the front seat backs. Page 61 Chrysler LLC
and others to learn more about the eters see following list in an event data recorder prior to
Page 62 Impact acceleration and angle preserved Seatbelt status 2. Used in defense of litigation
involving a Chrysler LLC Brake status service and parking brakes product Accelerator status
including vehicle speed 3. Requested by police under a legal warrant Engine control status
including engine speed 4. The force required to hold even an infant on your lap could Child
Restraints become so great that you could not hold the child, no Everyone in your vehicle
needs to be buckled up all the Follow the instructions of the again. Tether anchorage kits are
also available for behind the child restraint, route the seat belt through the most older vehicles.
This should be running, adjust your heating or cooling controls to force considered as a normal
part of the break-in and not outside air into the vehicle. You should be able to Seat Belts feel the

air directed against the windshield. Inspect the belt system periodically, checking for cuts, frays
and loose parts. Also, if gasoline fumes are detected or fuel, power steering fluid or brake fluid
leaks are suspected, the cause should be located and corrected immediately. Adjust the mirror
to center on the view through the rear window. Headlight glare can be reduced by moving the
small control under the mirror to the night position toward the rear of the vehicle. Use the O
Center position to guard side of your vehicle in the part of the mirror closest to the against
accidentally moving a mirror position. The lights turn on automatically. Closing the left on for
more than 10 minutes. Radio sales code can be located on the lower right Actual button location
may vary with radio. You certain radios. To learn how to store a When prompted, enter the
number designation e. This will allow UConnect Phonebook, in the phonebook. After the Ready
prompt and the following beep, say When prompted, recite the new phone number for the
Phonebook Delete. Automatic downloaded phonebook entries cannot be After the Ready
prompt and the following beep, say deleted or edited. Under this The UConnect system allows
ongoing calls to be trans- situation, after successfully dialing a number the user ferred from
your cellular phone to the UConnect system Operation is subject to the The adjusting bar is
located at the front of the seats, near following conditions: the floor. Adjusting a seat while the
vehicle is moving is Do not ride with the seatback reclined so that the seat dangerous. Use this
switch to move the seat up or down, the rear of the power seat switch. To increase support,
rotate the handle provide additional cargo space. Amber the event of impact from the rear.
Adjust he height of a indicator lights in each switch indicate the level head restraint to a
position that is appropriate for the of heat in use. Persons who are unable to feel pain to the
skin Do not place anything on the seat that insulates because of advanced age, chronic illness,
diabetes, against heat, such as a blanket or cushion. This may spinal cord injury, medication,
alcohol use, exhaus- cause the seat heater to overheat. Do not ride in any of the rear seating
positions when one or more of the seat latches is not engaged. Riding with the seat latches
disengaged could result in serious or fatal injury. It is extremely dangerous to ride in a cargo
area, inside or outside of a vehicle. Push and hold the button on the seatback and fold 2. Pull
the release handle located on the outboard side of down the rear seatback. Lift up the seat and
tumble the seat forward. You should hold the seat in place. Pull the release lever located on the
outboard side of The rear seats can be removed to provide more cargo the seat. Lift up the
release levers to disengage the seat from the NOTE: Small rollers on the bottom of the folded
seat floor attachments. Move the safety latch, located under the front edge of To open the hood,
two latches must be released. Place the hood prop at the location stamped into These lights are
mounted between the sun visors above the inner hood surface. These lights will automati- cally
shut off 10 minutes after the ignition is OFF. Further use of the lights, without starting the
vehicle, will pro- vide 90 seconds of activity prior to automatic shut off. If either light remains on
and does not flash, or there is a You can signal a lane change by moving the lever very fast
flash rate, check for a defective outside light partially up or down without moving beyond the
detent. This will cause the headlights to turn on at high beam and remain on until the lever is
released. NOTE: If the multifunction lever is held in the Flash- to-Pass position for more than 15
seconds, the high beams will shut off. In cold weather, always turn off the wiper switch and
allow the wipers to return to the park position before turning off the engine. If the wiper switch
is left on and the wipers freeze to the windshield, damage to the wiper motor may occur when
the vehicle is restarted. To tilt the column, push down on the lever below the multifunction lever
and move the steering wheel up or Sudden loss of visibility through the windshield down, as
desired. Pull the lever back up to lock the could lead to an accident. Tilting the steering column
while the vehicle is moving is dangerous. Without a stable steering col- umn, you could lose
control of the vehicle and have an accident. Adjust the column only while the ve- hicle is
stopped. A soft tap on the brake pedal, pulling the Electronic Speed Control lever toward
CANCEL, or normal brake Leaving the Electronic Speed Control system on or clutch pressure
while slowing the vehicle will deacti- when not in use is dangerous. Each time the lever is
tapped, be shifted into a lower gear to climb hills without speed speed increases so that tapping
the lever three times will loss. Your motorized door or gate will open and close while you are
training the universal transceiver. Do not train the transceiver if people or pets are in the path of
the door or gate. If you have not trained any of the HomeLink buttons, erase all channels before
you begin training. It is rage door opener was manufactured after , the NOT the button normally
used to open and close the garage door opener may have a rolling code. The name and color of
the button may vary by To operate, simply press and release the programmed manufacturer.
HomeLink button. Activation will now occur for the trained device i. The Canadian radio
frequency laws require transmitter sig- indicator light will flash slowly and then rapidly when
nals to time-out or quit after several seconds of trans- fully trained. This device must accept any
interference that may be If you are having trouble programming HomeLink , here received

including interference that may cause undesired are some of the most common solutions:
operation. Momentarily pressing the switch The Power Sunroof switch is located in the reading
lamp. Press and hold the button in the center of the sunroof switch to open the vent. Continued
condition until the switch is pushed forward again. In an accident, there is a greater risk of
being The sunshade can be opened manually. It will also open thrown from a vehicle with an
open sunroof. If the buffeting occurs with the sunroof open, adjust the sunroof opening to
minimize the buffeting or open any window. Sunroof Maintenance Use only a nonabrasive
cleaner and a soft cloth to clean the glass panel. Continued Accessories that draw higher power
i. Only use these inter- mittently and with greater caution. After the use of high-power draw
accessories, or long periods of the vehicle not being started with accessories still plugged in ,
the vehicle must be driven a sufficient length of time to allow the Continued The Rear Shelf
Panel attaches to guides in the rear cargo Accessories that draw higher power i. The rear shelf
panel may be installed in one of five vacuum cleaners, lights, etc. Insert the front outboard
corners of the shelf panel into the top guides and slide forward. Press down on the back Do not
load objects on the shelf in position 1 top. In of the shelf panel to lock it into place. Do not load
objects over lbs 45 kg in position 2 middle. Failure to follow this warning could cause the shelf
to collapse resulting in personal injury. Position 3 Floor Insert the front outboard corners of the
shelf panel into the bottom guides and slide forward. Insert the front outboard corners of the
shelf panel into the vertical guides behind the rear seatbacks near the When in the vertical
position, the rear shelf panel floor and slide downward. Push the shelf panel forward should not
be used as a barrier for large objects in the to lock it into place. Twist the knob on the underside
of the panel and 3. Install the shelf leg into the liftgate latch area as lower the shelf leg. Each
following activation of the defroster will last for five minutes. Do not load objects over lbs 45 kg
in position 5 table. Rotating the center of the switch forward to the on position will activate the
wiper. Do not allow children to have access to the liftgate area with the rear shelf panel in
position 1 Top or position 2 Middle , either by climbing into the liftgate from outside, or through
the inside of the If the handle is pulled downward, entirely through the elastic loop, the handle
will not return to its original position and the seatback may not operate properly. Fuel Gauge
Driving with a hot engine cooling system could When the ignition switch is in the ON position,
the damage your vehicle. This display indicator shows the automatic transmission shift lever
selection. A hot engine cooling system is dangerous. You or others could be badly burned by
steam or boiling NOTE: You must apply the brakes before shifting from coolant. The TPMS has
been optimized for the original equipment tires and wheels. Turn Signal Indicators Press this
button to change the display from odometer to The arrow will flash with the exterior turn signal
either of the two trip odometer settings. Trip A or Trip B when the turn signal lever is operated.
The light will turn on when the ignition switch is turned to the ON position and may If the light
turns on while driving, stop the to switch the headlights to high beam, and pull toward vehicle
and shut off the engine as soon as possible. A yourself normal position to return to low beam.
To ensure compass accu- racy, the compass variance should be properly set accord- ing to the
variance map for the zone where the vehicle will be driven. This estimated distance is when the
ignition switch is in the ACC position. Then, continue to calibrate the compass as
Programmable features, and return it to its normal oper- follows: ating mode. Turn the ignition
switch to the ON position. This 2. Turn the TUNE control to the right or left to tuner to search for
the next frequency in the direction of increase or decrease the Treble tones. Many radio Display
stations do not currently broadcast PTY information. After within the first 10 seconds of the
current selection. CD player and Satellite Radio if equipped. Press and hold the TIME button
until the hours blink. Turn the TUNE control to the right or left to repeating the above procedure
with this exception: Press adjust the sound level from the right or left side speakers. If the RW
button is pressed, the current track will Press this button and the disc will unload and reverse to
the beginning of the track and begin playing. The subscription service provider is Sirius
Satellite No function. Press appears in the display. Larger luggage items should be SCAN
button within five seconds. The radio will play placed as far forward as possible. This feature
gives improved The Mode control allows you to comfort during sunny but cool conditions. You
can select either Air is directed through the floor outlets and side a primary mode, as identified
by window demist outlets with a small amount Extended use of this mode is not recommended.
These nonadjustable outlets direct air toward the side windows when the system is in either the
Floor, Mix, or Defrost mode. The air is directed at the area of the windows through which you
view the outside mirrors. If the engine fails an externally powered electric engine block heater
avail- to start within 15 seconds, turn the ignition switch to the able from your authorized dealer
is recommended. NOTE: Letting the engine idle after severe operation Never pour fuel or other
flammable liquid into the allows the turbine housing to cool to normal operating throttle body
air inlet opening in an attempt to start temperature. You or others could be injured if you leave

the vehicle unattended without having the parking brake fully applied. The parking brake should
al- ways be applied when the driver is not in the vehicle, especially on an incline. Engine Mode 1
to The engine will run normally when you reduce engine speed. Normal op- Shift into PARK only
after the vehicle has come to eration will resume once the transmission temperature a complete
stop. Unintended movement of a vehicle could injure When engaged in PARK, you will not be
able to move those in and near the vehicle. It provides smoothest upshifts and downshifts, LOW
â€” 1st and best fuel economy. This range should be used for maximum engine braking When
frequent transaxle shifting occurs while using the when descending steep grades. The
transmission will remain in the current gear up and down when the driver manually moves the
until an upshift or downshift is chosen. Slow down if the road has standing water or puddles.
Replace the tires when tread wear indicators first Rapid acceleration on slippery surfaces is
dangerous. Unequal traction can cause sudden pulling of the 4. Always check the depth of the
standing water before driving through it. The standard power steering system will give you
good vehicle response and increased ease of maneuverability Continued operation with
reduced power steering in tight spaces. The system will provide mechanical assist could pose a
safety risk to yourself and others. Coordinate inspection efforts through an autho- When the
parking brake is applied with the ignition on, rized dealer. No chemical flushes should be used
in any power NOTE: This light only shows that the parking brake is steering system; This will be
evident Your vehicle is equipped with power-assisted brakes as by increased pedal travel
during application and greater standard equipment. In the event power-assist is lost for pedal
force required to slow or stop. The light will come on when the may also hear a slight clicking
sound as well as some ignition switch is turned to the ON position related motor noises. If the
TIN is not found on The TIN may be found on one or both sides of the tire, the outboard side,
then you will find it on the inboard however, the date code may only be on one side. Tire and
Loading Information Placard This placard tells you important information about the: 1 number
of people that can be carried in the vehicle 2 total weight your vehicle can carry 3 tire size
designed for your vehicle You the weight referenced here. Overloading of your tires is
dangerous. Overloading can cause tire failure, affect vehicle handling, and Improperly inflated
tires are dangerous and can increase your stopping distance. Use tires of the cause accidents.
Never Under-inflation increases tire flexing and can re- overload them. Keep this in mind when
checking tire pressure inside a garage, especially in After inspecting or adjusting the tire
pressure, al- the Winter. Temporary-use spare tires are for emergency use Because of the
reduced ground clearance, do not take only. The limited-use spare tires are for emergency use
Fast spinning tires can be dangerous. Forces gener- only. Installation of this limited-use spare
tire affects ated by excessive wheel speeds may cause tire dam- vehicle handling. With this tire,
do not drive more age or failure. Protect tires from contact with oil, grease, and gasoline. Do not
use a tire, wheel size or rating other than that specified for your vehicle. Failure to equip your
vehicle with tires having Damage to the vehicle may result if tire chains are adequate speed
capability can result in sudden tire used. Some areas of the country require the use of snow
tires For these reasons, they wear at unequal rates and tend to develop irregular wear patterns. After inspecting or adjusting the tire pressure, al- ways reinstall the valve stem cap.
Excessive accumulation of snow or ice around the 4. For each subsequent ignition key cycle, a
chime will wheels or wheel housings. If a Non-FFV vehicle is inadvertently fueled with E Fuels
blended with these oxygenates may be used in fuel, the engine will have some or all of these
symptoms: your vehicle. MMT In Gasoline Materials Added to Fuel MMT is a
manganese-containing metallic additive that is All gasoline sold in the United States is required
to blended into some gasoline to increase the octane num- contain effective detergent
additives. If you notice a pungent burning odor or Follow the precautions below to prevent
carbon some light smoke, your engine may be out of tune monoxide poisoning Until repaired,
drive with all side tether in the hook, located on the fuel filler cap door windows fully open.
Continued Never add fuel when the engine is running. This is Damage to the fuel system or
emissions control in violation of most state and federal fire regula- system could result from
using an improper fuel tions and doing so will cause the malfunction tank filler tube cap gas
cap. The curb weight of a vehicle is defined as the total weight of the vehicle with all fluids,
including vehicle fuel, at full Gross Vehicle Weight Rating GVWR capacity conditions, and with
no occupants or cargo The GVWR is the total allowable weight of your vehicle. The GTW is the
weight of the trailer plus the weight of all cargo, consumables and equipment permanent or temIt is important that you do not exceed the maximum porary loaded in or on the trailer in its
loaded and front or rear GAWR. Trailer Tow Prep Package. See your authorized dealer Class I Light Duty 2, lbs kg service center for package content. Tongue Wt. Also, additional
factory-installed options, or dealer-installed options, must be considered as part of the total
load on your vehicle. Refer to the Tire and Loading Information plac- ard in the Tire Safety

Information section of this manual for the maximum combined weight of occupants and cargo
for your vehicle. Continued load your vehicle or trailer. Do not interconnect the hydraulic brake
system or If the trailer weighs more than 1, lbs kg vacuum system of your vehicle with that of
the trailer. The Trailer Tow Package may include a 4â€”or 7-pin connector wiring harness.
However, if frequent shifting occurs while in this range, 3rd gear should be selected. Use it
when your vehicle is disabled instrument panel, below the radio. Pull over and stop the vehicle
with the engine at Driving with a hot cooling system could damage idle, when safe. You or
others could be badly burned by steam or boiling Being under a jacked-up vehicle is dangerous.
The coolant. You may want to call a service center if your vehicle could slip off the jack and fall
on you. Park the vehicle on a firm level surface. Avoid ice or nut. Rotate the nut to the left until
you can remove the slippery areas. For example, if changing the right front tire, block the left
rear Carefully follow these tire changing warnings to wheel. Continued Do not let anyone sit in
the vehicle when it is on a jack. Do not get under the vehicle when it is on a jack. Only use the
jack in the positions indicated and Jack Warning Label for lifting this vehicle during a tire
change. Do not attempt to raise the vehicle by jacking on the cross-member below the radiator,
on the front sus- pension cross-member, or on the rear axle assembly. There are two jacking
locations on each side of the body, one at the front of the vehicle and one in the rear on the
trailing arm bracket under the triangular cut out symbol. Raise the vehicle only until the tire just
clears the surface and enough clearance is To avoid possible personal injury, handle the wheel
obtained to install the spare tire. Secure all parts using the means provided. Battery fluid is a
corrosive acid solution; do not allow battery fluid to contact eyes, skin or cloth- 2. If the vehicle
is equipped with Sentry Key Immobi- front wheels. Racing the engine or spinning the wheels too
fast may lead to transaxle overheating and failure. Continued Special care must be taken when
the vehicle is towed Do not attempt to use sling type equipment when with the ignition in the
LOCK position. A dolly should be towing. Page Engine Compartment - 2. This system monitors
until a clicking sound is heard. A recheck with the above test routine nel, special tools, and
equipment to perform all service may then indicate that the system is now ready. Do not
services determined by the engineers who designed your check oil level before starting the
engine after it has sat vehicle. Use dition of any additives other than leak detection dyes to a
filter of this type for replacement. You will never have to add water, nor is periodic maintenance required. Wash hands the vehicle, disconnect both vehicle battery cables after
handling. To avoid dam- nents to insure proper function. When performing other aging the
blades, make sure that they are not frozen to the underhood services, the hood latch, release
mechanism glass before turning them on. The best protection against carbon monoxide entry
into the vehicle body is a properly maintained engine exhaust Exhaust gases can injure or kill.
They contain carbon system. Breathing it can make you unconscious and can even- If you
notice a change in the sound of the exhaust system, tually poison you. Damage to the catalytic
converter can result if your A hot exhaust system can start a fire if you park over vehicle is not
kept in proper operating condition. In materials that can burn. Such materials might be the event
of engine malfunction, particularly involv- grass or leaves coming into contact with your
exhaust ing engine misfire or other apparent loss of perfor Continued Do not shut off the engine
or interrupt the ignition You or others can be badly burned by hot engine when the transaxle is
in gear and the vehicle is in coolant antifreeze or steam from your radiator. Inspect the entire
system for Mixing of engine coolant antifreeze other than leaks. Check The radiator normally
remains completely full, so there is with your local authorities to determine the disposal no
need to remove the radiator cap unless checking for This is does not drop when the engine
cools, the cooling normally a result of moisture from rain, snow, or high system should be
pressure tested for leaks. If the Brake Fluid Reservoir is low, and the brake system does not Use
of improper brake fluids will affect overall indicate any leaks or other problems, it may be a
result of clutch system performance. Use the following procedure to check the automatic
transaxle fluid level properly: Do not allow petroleum-based fluid to contaminate the brake fluid;
all brake seal components could be 1. Park the vehicle on level ground. Therefore, do not add
any fluid addi- Maintenance Schedule A â€” Outside parking, which exposes your vehicle to
airborne contaminants, Frequency Of Fluid Change road surfaces on which the vehicle is
operated, extreme Under normal operating conditions, the fluid installed at hot or cold weather
and other extreme conditions will the factory will give satisfactory lubrication for the life of Do
not use abrasive or strong cleaning materials such Washing as steel wool or scouring powder,
which will scratch metal and painted surfaces. Wash your vehicle regularly. Do not use harsh
cleaners or Armorall. Many are potentially flammable, and if used in Cleaning Leather
Upholstery closed areas they may cause respiratory harm. Use All glass surfaces should be
cleaned on a regular basis a fresh, damp towel to remove soap residue. When cleaning the
lenses, care solvents or abrasive cleaners. This center Feed contains cartridge fuses and mini

fuses. If you will not be using your vehicle for more than 21 days, Aluminum base bulbs are not
approved and should not you may want to take steps to preserve your battery. Do not touch the
new headlight bulb with your fingers. Oil contamination will severely shorten bulb life. Remove
the headlight access cover splash shield, located in the front wheel well opening. Rotate the
socket to the left one-quarter turn, and Lights replace the bulb. Remove the headlight access
cover splash shield, Front Fog Lights â€” If Equipped located in the front wheel well opening.
Pull the bulb out of the socket and replace. Remove the screw attaching the tail light housing
and Backup Lights remove the housing from the vehicle. To remove the backup lamp, you must
take a fiber 2. Remove the socket from the housing. Metric Fuel Approximate 15 Gallons Refer
to your engine oil filler cap for correct SAE grade. Engine Oil Filter 2. Schedule B â€” All
Engines. Check the engine oil level about five minutes after a fully warmed engine is shut off.
Checking the oil level Check rubber seals on each side of the radiator for while the vehicle is on
level ground will improve the proper fit. Rotate tires. Inspect the brake linings. Inspect the
engine air cleaner filter, replace as necessary. Adjust parking brake on vehicles equipped with
four-wheel disc brakes. Change the brake fluid. Change the brake fluid if your vehicle is used
for trailer towing. Inspect the engine air cleaner filter, and replace as necessary. Replace the
spark plugs. Adjust the generator belt tension. Inspect the PCV valve, and replace if necessary.
Inspect the PCV valve, replace if necessary not required if previously replaced. You can be
badly injured working on or around a motor vehicle. They want to know if you need assistance.
Phone: If an authorized dealership is unable to resolve the Chrysler Canada Inc. Box center.
Page Warranty Information U. Vehicles Only sincere efforts to resolve any warranty issues or
related See the Warranty Information Booklet for the terms and concerns. Page In Canada
Customer Service Department imme- information that students and professional technicians
diately. Included are starting, operating, emergency and main- Diagnostic Procedure Manuals
tenance procedures as well as specifications, capabili- Diagnostic Procedure Manuals are filled
with dia- ties and safety tips. Use frequency signals. Mobile two-way radios and telephone only
fully shielded coaxial cable. This manual is also suitable for: Pt cruiser Print page 1 Print
document pages. Cancel Delete. Sign In OR. Don't have an account? Sign up! Restore
password. Upload from disk. Upload from URL. Table of Contents. PT Cruiser. Chrysler
srt8automobile owner's manual pages. Page 2 With respect to any Vehicles Sold in Canada, the
name This manual illustrates and describes the operation of Chrysler LLC shall be deemed to
be deleted and the features and equipment that are either standard or op- name Chrysler
Canada Inc. The detailed index, at the rear of this manual, contains a It is supplemented by a
Warranty Information Booklet complete listing of all subjects. If you do not read this entire
manual you may miss important infor- mation. Any modifications or alterations to this vehicle
could seriously affect its roadworthiness and safety and may lead to an accident resulting in
serious injury or death. These numbers can Place the shift lever in PARK and make sure that
the shift be used to order duplicate keys from your dealer. If this occurs, rotate the key to the An
unlocked car is an invitation to thieves. Use of these systems vehicle electronics can be used to
start the vehicle. Once may result in vehicle starting problems and loss of a Sentry Key has
been programmed to a vehicle, it security protection. Insert the second valid key into the
ignition switch. If you turned the wheel to the left to engage the lock, turn the wheel slightly to
the left to disengage it. A door lock switch is on each front door panel. Press this switch to lock
or unlock the doors. When leaving the vehicle always remove the key from the ignition lock, and
lock your vehicle. Depress the power door unlock switch to unlock the doors. The driver door is
opened. Verify reprogramming by driving the vehicle. Avoid trapping anyone in a vehicle in a
collision. Remember that the rear doors can only be opened from the outside when the child
protection locks are engaged. NOTE: For emergency exit with the system engaged, move the
lock plunger up unlocked position , roll down window and open the door with the outside door
handle. On non EVIC â€” equipped vehicles perform the you are inside the vehicle will activate
the Security following steps: Alarm. On headlights and park lights will flash, the horn will pulse
non EVIC â€” equipped vehicles perform the following on and off and the interior lights will turn
on. Release both buttons. Vehicles will be shipped from the assembly plants with two keyfob
transmitters programmed only for that ve- 3. Turn the ignition to the ON position Do not start
the Repeat steps eight through ten to program up to six engine. If the keyfob is equipped with a
screw, remove the proved by the party responsible for compliance could screw. Remove and
replace the batteries. Skin oils may cause battery deterioration. If you touch a battery, clean it
with rubbing alcohol. You will hear a chime To obtain additional transmitters, contact your
authorized when a transmitter has been successfully programmed. Pry the transmitter halves
apart with a dime or similar object. Remove the keys from the ignition switch and get out of the
vehicle. Starting the vehicle with a valid Sentry key will disarm the system. A valid key is one
that is programmed to that particular vehicle. Unlocking the liftgate with the remote keyless

entry transmitter will allow access to the liftgate without sounding or disarming the security
alarm system. Do not allow children to have access to the liftgate area with the rear shelf panel
in position 1 Top or position 2 Middle , either by climbing into the liftgate from outside, or
through the inside of the If the handle is lever is built into the deck lid latching mechanism. In
the pulled downward, entirely through the elastic loop, the event of an individual being locked
inside the trunk, the handle will not return to its original position and the seat The top left switch
controls the left front window and the top right switch controls the right front window. The lower
left switch controls the left rear window and the lower right switch controls the right rear
window. There are also rear passenger window switches sedan only located at the rear of the
center console. Never leave children in a vehicle, with the keys in the ignition switch.
Occupants, particularly unat- tended children, can become entrapped by the win- dows while
operating the power window switches. Some of the worst injuries happen when people are
thrown In a collision, you and your passengers can suffer from the vehicle. Seat inside or
outside of a vehicle. In a collision, people belts are designed to go around the large bones of
riding in these areas are more likely to be seri- your body. Grasp the latch plate and pull out the
belt. Slide the latch plate up the webbing as far as Two people should never be belted into a
single seat necessary to allow the belt to go around your lap. Your body could strike the inside
surfaces of the vehicle in a collision, increasing head and neck injury. A belt worn under the
arm can cause internal injuries. Position the lap belt across your thighs, below your abdomen.
To remove slack in the lap belt portion, pull up on the shoulder belt. To loosen the lap belt if it is
too tight, tilt the latch plate and pull on the lap belt. These devices improve the performance of
the seat belt by assuring that the belt is tight about the occupant early in a collision. You may
The seat belts are designed to protect you in many types damage the airbags and you could be
injured of collisions. This could be a child, a teenager, or even children to slide the shoulder
belt behind them or under a small adult. The ORC will not detect roll over. The front airbags fully
inflate in about section. If the ORC detects a malfunction in any part of 50 milliseconds. This is
only about half of the time it the system, it turns on the AIRBAG warning light either takes you
to blink your eyes. The Airbag Warning Light is turned on pant size. The steering wheel hub trim
cover and the whenever there is fault that can affect the operation of the upper right side of the
instrument panel separate and airbag system. Thorax airbag exits through the seat seam into
the space between the occupant and the door. This particles. The particles are a normal
by-product of the does not mean something is wrong with the airbag process that generates the
nontoxic gas used for airbag system. Deployed airbags and seat belt pretensioners cannot
protect you in another collision. Have the airbags, Modifications to any part of the airbag
system could seat belt pretensioners, front passenger seat belt cause it to fail when you need it.
The airbag may inflate accidentally or video players on the front seat backs. The addi- may not
function properly if modifications are made. Confidential data will not be dis- by customers,
insurance carriers, government officials, closed by DaimlerChrysler to any third party except
and professional crash researchers, such as those associ- when Two types In a collision, an
unrestrained child, even a tiny baby, of child restraints can be used rearward-facing: infant can
become a missile inside the vehicle. Child of reach of children. It is recommended that before
restraints having tether straps and hooks for connection installing the child restraint, buckle the
seat belt so the to the top tether anchorage have been available for some In general, you will
first loosen the adjusters on the lower and tether straps so that you can more easily attach the
hook or connector to the lower and tether anchorages. But in a collision, the belt will lock on
short trips. Someone on the road may be a poor driver and reduce the risk of your striking the
inside of the and cause a collision that includes you. Seat Two people should never be belted
into a single seat belts are designed to go around the large bones of belt. People belted
together can crash into one an- your body. A shoulder belt placed behind you will not protect
you from injury during a collision. You are more likely to hit your head in a collision if you do
not wear your shoulder belt. The lap and shoulder belt are meant to be used together. A belt that
is worn under your arm is very dangerous. To release the belt, push the red button on the
buckle. The seat belt webbing guide should be used to improve The belt will automatically
retract to its stowed position. The seat belt can be removed from If necessary, slide the latch
plate down the webbing to the guide to allow for easier access to the rear seats. NOTE: Airbag
covers may not be obvious in the interior trim; but they will open to allow airbag deployment.
This could be a child, a teenager, or children to slide the shoulder belt behind them or under
even a small adult. A large quantity of nontoxic gas is generated to section. If the ORC detects a
malfunction in any part of inflate the front airbags. The front airbag covers sepa- the system, it
turns on the AIRBAG warning light either rate and fold out of the way as the front airbags inflate
momentarily or continuously. The weight sensors measure between the occupant and the door.
If you are involved in another immediately. Do not attempt to modify any part of your advanced

airbag system. The airbag may inflate accidentally or Modifications to any part of the airbag
system could may not function properly if modifications are made. We also recommend that you
make sure all removed from the retractor. Allow the belt to return that you can install the child
restraint in the vehicle into the retractor, as the belt retracts, you will hear a where you will use
it, before you buy it. Both rear seating positions pushing on the restraint loosens the belt,
disconnect have exclusive lower anchorages located at the rear of the the latch plate from the
buckle, turn the latch plate seat cushion. This should be your vehicle. Rear seat belt assemblies
must be replaced after outside air into the vehicle. Also, if gasoline Tires fumes are detected or
fuel, power steering fluid or brake Examine tires for excessive tread wear or uneven wear fluid
leaks are suspected, the cause should be located and patterns. This will help prevent possible
The convertible top does not provide the structural mildew build-up. To fully insure that no
damage occurs, be sure that To avoid damage to either the top or the rear window, the vehicle
is at a complete stop with the gear selector check the top storage area at the rear of the vehicle
in the Park position automatic transaxle or in the interior to be sure that it is clear of debris or
other Pressing and holding the switch in the second detent position will lower all four windows
completely and the top to the full down posi- tion. Install the Convertible Top Boot Cover, if
equipped. Remove the convertible top boot cover, if equipped. Turn the ignition to the ON
position. Press the Power Top Switch to raise the top. Before the top reaches the windshield,
open the latch handle and turn the handle clockwise to open the latches. Car top carriers, ski
racks, etc. Do not place objects on the convertible top, in the top well or on the sport bar.
Damage to the convertible top may occur. Install the rear edge of the boot, first tucking the rear
edge of the boot under the rear and both sides of the rails. Boot Laying Across Convertible Top
Pull the right and left boot arms forward and engage both boot arm snaps. Make sure both
snaps are fully engaged. Engage the boot center section retainer using the tabs 5. Tuck the rear
flap of the boot in behind the Upper provided. Unsnap the snaps and remove the top cover boot.
Lay the boot cover flat with the center section retainer facing the rear of the car. Boot Removed
And Laying Flat First fold the left side of the boot cover to the middle of the boot cover. Folding
Boot Cover Left Side 4. Locate the convertible top motor bypass screw, which is found in the
trunk under the convertible top storage area. Raise the handle into the stowed position. Close
the convertible top motor bypass screw by turning the screw clockwise until it stops. Tighten
the screw securely. NOTE: Failure to tighten the bypass screw securely can cause convertible
top operating concerns. The mirror should be adjusted traffic, with a slight overlap of the view
obtained on the while set in the day position toward windshield. To use when the vehicle alarm
is enabled. Page Bluetooth Hands-Free Profile, Only one linked or paired cellular phone can be
used version 0. See The system is available in for supported phones. Page Help Command
phone equipped with the Bluetooth Hands-Free Profile, If you need assistance at any prompt, or
if you want to version 0. To combine two calls, refer When two calls are in progress one active
and one on to Conference Call. This is cell phone dependent. English, Espanol, or Francais, if
so equipped. Use this switch to move the seat up or down, forward or rearward, or to tilt the
seat. Push the lever down until seat back releases. How to operate the passenger front seat: 1.
Push seat rearward until the track locks. Persons who are unable to feel pain to the skin NOTE:
The passenger front seat has a full recliner because of advanced age, chronic illness, diabetes,
memory, which will allow the seat back to returned to its Do not place anything on the seat that
insulates against heat, such as a blanket or cushion. This may cause the seat heater to
overheat. To avoid heated seat surfaces coming in contact and potential seat over- Heated Seat
Switches heating, ALWAYS ensure that the seat heater is in the With the ignition switch in the
on or run Then, the heat output will drop to the be folded forward. The seat back release knobs
are located in the trunk area. Pull the left side seatback release knob to fold down the left side
seatback. Pull the right side seatback release knob to fold down the right side seatback. It is
important that the front seats be pulled forward to the midpoint of the seat track to avoid
contact Lift up the seat and tumble the seat forward. The seat back release knobs are located in
the trunk tumbled forward. From inside the vehicle, fold the rear seat back down flat. Tumbling
Rear Seat 4. Attach the cinching tether strap, located at the side of the seat cushion, onto the
hook bar on the center trim Folding Rear Seat Back panel and tighten by pulling the cinching
strap until the 3. Disconnect the cinching tether strap. First pull cated under the front edge of
the hood, slightly to the the primary hood release lever located under the left side right of
center, and raise the hood. Place the hood prop at the location stamped into These lights are
mounted between the sun visors above the the inner hood surface. They will not turn off
automatically. Selecting high beam headlights will turn off the fog lights. This will cause the
headlights to turn on at high beam and remain on until the lever is released. If the lever is pulled
while in the delay range, the wiper will operate in low speed for two wipe cycles after the lever is
released, and then resume the intermittent interval previously selected. The intermittent feature

of this system was designed for use when weather conditions make a single wiping cycle, In
cold weather, always turn off the wiper switch and with a variable pause between cycles,
desirable. For allow the wipers to return to the park position before maximum delay between
cycles, rotate the control knob turning off the engine. When the vehicle is restarted, the wipers
will resume operation. Tilting the steering column while the vehicle is moving is dangerous.
Without a stable steering col- umn, you could lose control of the vehicle and have an accident.
Adjust the column only while the ve- hicle is stopped. A soft tap on the brake pedal, pulling the
speed control lever towards you CANCEL, or normal brake or clutch Leaving the Electronic
Speed Control system on pressure while slowing the vehicle will deactivate speed when not in
use is dangerous. This downshift to third gear is necessary to maintain vehicle set speed. On
steep hills a greater speed loss or gain may occur so it may be preferable to drive without speed
control. Your motorized door or gate will open and close Vehicle exhaust contains carbon
monoxide, a danger- while you are training the Universal Transceiver. Do ous gas. Do not run
your vehicle in the garage while not train the transceiver if people or pets are in the training the
transceiver. To re-program a channel that has been previously trained, follow these steps: If you
unplugged the device for training, plug it back in at this time. The sunroof can be stopped at any
position between closed and full open. Again, any release of the switch will stop the movement
and the sunroof will remain in a partial open In an accident, there is a greater risk of being
thrown condition until the switch is pushed forward again. This is a normal occur- rence and
can be minimized. If the buffeting occurs with the rear windows open, open the front and rear
windows together to minimize the buffeting. If the buffeting occurs with the sunroof open,
adjust the sunroof opening to minimize the buffeting or open any window. Inside is an area to
store a cell phone and other miscellaneous items. Insert the front outboard corners of the shelf
panel into the middle guides and slide forward. Press down on the Do not load objects over lbs
45 kg in position 2 back of the shelf panel to lock it into place. When in the vertical position, the
rear shelf panel should not be used as a barrier for large objects in the cargo area when the
seatbacks folded down. In an accident objects could strike the seatbacks or occu- pants
causing serious or fatal injury. Twist the knob on the underside of the panel and lower the shelf
leg. Rear Shelf Leg Release Knob 3. Install the shelf leg into the liftgate latch area as Do not
load objects over lbs 45 kg in position 5 labeled on the rear scuff plate. The the next locking
position. To avoid damage to the roof rack and vehicle, do not Cargo must be securely tied
before driving your exceed the maximum roof rack load capacity of vehicle. Improperly secured
loads can fly off the lbs 68 kg. Each following activation of the Electric Rear Window Defroster
defroster will last for five minutes. To avoid damaging the electrical conductors, do not use
scrapers, sharp instruments, or abrasive window cleaners on the interior surface of the rear
window. Pull over and stop the vehicle. Fuel Gauge Idle the vehicle with the air conditioner
turned off until When the ignition switch is in the ON position, the the pointer drops back into
the normal range. Tachometer As an added safety feature, your vehicle has been The white area
of the scale shows the permissible engine equipped with a Tire Pressure Monitoring System
revolutions-per-minute rpm x for each gear range. TPMS that illuminates a low tire pressure
telltale when Before reaching the red area, ease up on the accelerator to one or more of your
tires is significantly under-inflated. When the equipment tires and wheels. Also, the cluster will
display, be determined. Charging System Light poor fuel quality, etc. The vehicle should be
serviced if the light ing system. If the light does not illuminate, have the light inspected by an
authorized dealer. Driving a vehicle with the brake light on is danger- ous. After the chime turns
off, the engine light will come on when the ignition key is turned to the will still be critically hot
until the light goes out. ON position and may stay on for as long as four seconds. Oil Pressure
Light come on during starting, stays on, or comes on while Shows low engine oil pressure. The
light will come driving, have the system checked by an authorized on and remain on when the
ignition switch is dealer. In some areas of the E. This is where the compass sensor is located.
When manually calibrate the compass. Prior to calibrating the the vehicle is new, the compass
may appear erratic and compass, make sure the proper compass variance value the CAL
indicator message will flash in the EVIC until It is located in the lower left part of the cluster
below the fuel and engine tem- perature gauge. Reset will only occur if a resettable function is
currently being displayed. This estimated distance is compass headings to indicate the
direction the vehicle is determined by a weighted average of the instantaneous facing, the
outside temperature and the current radio Press and hold the EVIC button power sunroof, and
power outlets will remain active for when in this display until 0, 30, 60, or 90 appears to make up
to 60 minutes after the ignition switch has been turned your selection. The compass will now
function normally. North and Geographic North. In some areas of the country, the difference
between magnetic and geographic 3. Turn the ignition switch to the ON position. Leave the gear
selector lever in PARK. They mainly affect the wave amplitude, and thus remain a part of the AM

reception. Press and hold the TIME button until the hours blink. Turn the TUNE control to the
right or left to counterclockwise to decrease the frequency. MUTE will display. No function.
Press this button to change the display from a large CD playing time display to a small CD
playing time display. ID3 version 2 is not increase with more files and folders supported by the
radios. Press the TUNE control priority mode will display the song title for each file. The
equipped radio will pause on each channel for 7 seconds before Follow the PTY button
instructions that apply to your moving on to the next channel. The channel will change to
following reasons. Handle the disc by its edge; avoid touching the Under certain conditions, the
cellular phone being ON in surface. The warmer Air is directed through the windshield and side
air goes to the floor outlets. This feature gives improved window demist outlets. Use this
control to regulate the temperature of the air inside the If the Defroster is not working the
windshield and passenger compartment. The blue windows may become fogged and your
visibility will area of the scale indicates cooler be greatly diminished. A lamp will il- follow the
steps listed below: luminate when the Air Condition- ing System is engaged NOTE: The air
conditioning compressor will not engage 1. Extended use of this mode is not recommended.
The air is directed at the area of the windows through which you view the outside mirrors.
Before starting your vehicle, adjust your seat, adjust both inside and outside mirrors, and fasten
your seat belts. Be sure to turn off the engine if you want to rest or sleep in your car. Before
starting the engine fully apply the parking brake, press the clutch pedal to the floor and shift the
gear Do not attempt to push or tow your vehicle to get it selector lever in NEUTRAL. To prevent
damage to the starter, do not crank the Push the accelerator pedal all the way to the floor and
engine for more than 15 seconds at a time. The engine can be started and In the event that the
problem has been momentary, the stopped but the key cannot be removed until you obtain
transaxle can be reset to regain all forward gears. As with all vehicles, you should never exit a
vehicle while the engine is PARK running. In this range, up shifts traveling into strong head
winds, or while towing trail- will occur only to prevent engine over speed while down ers , use
the [3] range. As Use each gear in numerical order - do not skip a gear. Page 2. This is the
position the gear selector lever will return to automatically when neutral is selected. The chime
steep grade. As an added precaution, turn the lever is pulled up slightly past its applied
position. In the event power assist is lost for loss of overall braking effectiveness. The light will
come on when the may also hear a slight clicking sound as well as some ignition switch is
turned to the ON position related motor noises. The standard power steering system will give
you good vehicle response and increased ease of maneuverability These are all normal
characteristics of ABS. The Traction Control System TCS will improve accel- eration and
steering on slippery surfaces by reducing tire Continued operation with reduced power steering
spin. The system reduces wheel slip and maintains assist could pose a safety risk to yourself
and others. Tires designed to this standard have Tire Markings the tire size molded into the
sidewall beginning with the section width. The letter P is absent from this tire size designation.
Tire And Loading Information Placard This placard tells you important information about the: 1
number of people that can be carried in the vehicle 2 total weight your vehicle can carry You the
weight referenced here. Overloading of your tires is dangerous. Economyâ€” maximum loaded
vehicle condition. Do not make a visual judgement Check tire pressures more often if subject to
a wide range when determining proper inflation. Radial tires may look of outdoor temperatures,
as tire pressures vary with properly inflated even when they are under-inflated. Where speed
limits or condi- tions are such that the vehicle can be driven at high Combining radial ply tires
with other types of tires speeds, maintaining correct tire inflation pressure is very on your
vehicle will cause your vehicle to handle It is engineered to be used on your style wheel is
designed specifically for the compact spare. Installation of this limited-use spare When stuck in
mud, sand, snow, or ice conditions, do not tire affects vehicle handling. The tires on your new
vehicle provide a balance of many characteristics. They should be inspected regularly for Tires
and the spare tire should be replaced after six wear and correct cold tire inflation pressure. The
manu- years, regardless of the remaining tread. Some combinations of may result in false
speedometer and odometer unapproved tires and wheels may change suspension readings.
Proper balancing will reduce vibration and during Winter. A system fault can occur cluster and a
chime will sound when tire pressure due to any of the following: is low in one or more of the
four active road tires. If you install the compact spare tire in place of a road tires. Properly
blended reformulated gasolines will pro- 2. Until repaired, drive with all side tether in the hook,
located on the fuel filler cap door windows fully open. If the problem is detected twice in a row,
This is an indication that the gas cap is tightened the system will turn on the Malfunction
Indicator Light properly. Distribute the load over the front and rear axles a trailer. A
weight-distributing system works by applying lever- age through spring load bars. GTW Max.
Tongue Wt. See Note 1 2. Always connect the chains to the frame or hook retainers of the

vehicle hitch. The Trailer Tow Package may include a four- or seven- pin wiring harness.
However, if frequent shifting occurs while in this range, the [3] range should be selected. If your
vehicle is equipped with a manual transaxle, it Towing This Vehicle Behind Another Vehicle Flat
towing with all four wheels on the ground may be towed with all four wheels on the ground, in a
forward direction, at any legal highway speed, for any NOTE: With extended use, the flasher
may wear down your battery. Driving with a hot cooling system could damage your vehicle. A
hot engine cooling system is dangerous. The coolant. You may want to call a service center if
your vehicle could slip off the jack and fall on you. Lift up the cover and fit the jack-handle over
the drive nut. Rotate the nut to the left until you can remove the Do not attempt to change a tire
on the side of the swivel hook from the stowage basket. Raise the vehicle only until the tire just
clears the surface and enough clearance is To avoid possible personal injury, handle the wheel
obtained to install the spare tire. Secure all parts using the means provided. Take care to avoid
the radiator cooling fan whenever Slow down if the road has standing water or puddles. Replace
the tires when tread wear indicators first Rapid acceleration on slippery surfaces is dangerous.
Unequal traction can cause sudden pulling of the 4. With Ignition Key Fast spinning tires can be
dangerous. Forces gener- Four Speed Automatic Transaxle ated by excessive wheel speeds
may cause tire dam- Your vehicle may be towed under the following condi- age or failure. A
dolly should be used under the front wheels if the rear wheels are raised. If the vehicle being
towed requires steering, the Proper towing equipment is necessary to prevent dam- ignition
switch must be in the ACC position, not in Using the latch handle raise the top until the two pins
6. Close the convertible top motor bypass screw by 4. This means that which you can use prior
to going to the test station. Do not services determined by the engineers who designed your
check oil level before starting the engine after it has sat vehicle. Checking the oil while the
vehicle is on level ground, will improve the accuracy of the oil level readings. Also, disposable
oil filter. Use a filter of this type for replace- check belt routing to make sure there is no
interference ment. The catalytic converter requires the use of unleaded fuel only. Leaded
gasoline will destroy the effectiveness of the Damage to the catalytic converter can result if
your catalyst as an emission control device. Replace if necessary. The amount will depend on
driving style. You will never have to add water, nor is periodic main- tenance required. Battery
fluid is a corrosive acid solution and can burn or even blind you. For best possible
performance, your air conditioner should be checked and serviced by an Authorized Dealer It is
essential when replacing the cables on the at the start of each warm season. This service
should battery that the positive cable is attached to the include cleaning of the condenser fins
and a performance positive post and the negative cable is attached to the How- approved by the
manufacturer for your air condi- ever, the manufacturer recommends that air conditioning
tioning system. The tie rod end ball joints should be inspected for external leakage and damage
when other maintenance is Fluid level should be checked on a level surface and performed. Lift
the wiper arm away from the glass. Push the release tab shown in the illustration and slide
Clean the rubber edges of the wiper blades and the the wiper blade assembly down along the
arm. Fill the when the underside or rear of the vehicle is damaged; reservoir with windshield
washer solvent not radiator have a competent technician inspect the complete ex- antifreeze
and operate the system for a few seconds to haust system and adjacent body areas for broken,
dam- flush out the residual water. This solution. Used ethylene glycol based engine coolant is a
regulated substance requiring proper disposal. Electronic Fuel Injection high pressure fuel
systems are designed with tubes and special connects, connections Riding the brakes can lead
to brake failure and and clamps which have unique material characteristics to possibly an
accident. Particu- ever the brake system is serviced and at every engine oil lar attention should
be made to examining those hose change. Use of a brake fluid that has a lower initial boiling
Overfilling the brake fluid reservoir can result in point than the recommended MOPAR DOT 3
prod- spilling brake fluid on hot engine parts and the uct or a brake fluid that is unidentified as
to FMVSS brake fluid catching fire. Wipe the area around the dipstick clean to eliminate The
fluid level in the automatic transaxle should be the possibility of dirt entering the transaxle. Do
not Automatic transmission fluid and filter should be overfill. Check the fluid level by removing
the fill plug. Protection Of Body And Paint from Corrosion Vehicle body care requirements vary
according to geo- The most common causes are: graphic locations and usage. Avoid automatic
car washes that use acidic de-icer salt, etc. Mopar Total Clean is specifically recommended for
leather upholstery. Do not use volatile solvents for cleaning purposes. Many are potentially
flammable, and if used in Your leather upholstery can be best preserved by regular closed areas
they may cause respiratory harm. Use All glass surfaces should be cleaned on a regular basis a
fresh, damp towel to remove soap residue. When cleaning the lenses, care Dry with a soft
tissue. Avoid high pressure car washes, as they can damage Never use an abrasive type cleaner
or bleaches. Also, increased water pressure may Cleaners should not contain silicones, organic

sol- force water past the weather strips. Damage to inches 50 mm beyond the stain. This center
Fuse contains cartridge fuses and mini fuses. A description of Power Top each fuse and
component may be stamped on the inside 40 Amp Low Beam Headlight Do not touch the new
headlight bulb with your fingers. Oil contamination will severely shorten bulb life. Remove the
headlight access cover splash shield, located in the front wheel well opening. Remove the
headlight access cover splash shield, 1. Remove the fasteners attaching the lower splash
located in the front wheel well opening. Pull the bulb out of the socket and replace. Remove the
screw attaching the tail light housing and Back Up Lights remove the housing from the vehicle.
To remove the backup lamp, you must take a fiber Center High Mounted Stop Light stick and
slide it along the inboard side of the lamp and 1. Open the liftgate and remove the liftgate
CHMSL compress a spring clip to allow it to partially pop out to cover. Metric Fuel Approximate
15 Gallons Refer to your Engine Oil 2. It is for vehicles vice. Rotate tires. Inspect the brake
linings. Inspect the engine air cleaner filter, replace as necessary. Replace the engine air
cleaner filter. Change the brake fluid. Inspect the engine air cleaner filter an
truck wiring harness
2014 cadillac ats interior
how to use a fuse tester
d re- place as necessary. Inspect the engine air cleaner filter and replace as necessary. Inspect
the PCV valve and replace if necessary. Flush and replace engine coolant at 60 months, if not
replaced at , miles. Replace the spark plugs. Inspect the PCV Valve and replace if necessary.
Replace the spark plugs and ignition cables. Page Warranty Information U. Mopar fluids,
lubricants, parts, and accessories are available from your authorized dealer. They will help
Engine exhaust, some of its constituents, and certain you keep your vehicle operating at its
best. Diagnostic Procedure Manuals are filled with dia- grams, charts and detailed illustrations.
Use frequency signals. Mobile two-way radios and telephone only fully shielded coaxial cable.
This manual is also suitable for: Pt cruiser sedan pt cruiser Pt cruiser sedan Pt cruiser
convertible Print page 1 Print document pages. Cancel Delete. Sign In OR. Don't have an
account? Sign up! Restore password. Upload from disk. Upload from URL.

